
Triple Crown Valpo Announces Second Building! 
 

We are thrilled to announce that we will be starting construction on a second 

building by the end of the summer! This 5,600 square foot building will be located 

across the parking lot from our current building. This second building will house 

an infield with 60-foot base paths, a hitting cage with both a baseball and softball 

pitching machine, and a larger pitching lane for our baseball players.  By adding 

this new building, we will not only double in size, but we will now be able to 

accommodate virtually all the training needs of our players! For team practices, 

we will be renting each building respectively by the hour. Teams can choose to 

pay as they go, or buy a package of hours at a discounted rate. We are currently 

taking reservations for winter practices, so call today to get the spot you 

want! Look for our Grand Re-Opening Celebration this fall. 

 

 


